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Parent Newsletter 
Summer Term 10 – Friday 4th July 2025 

Move up afternoon went well - it was good to see the children settled and enjoying a range of activities as I went 

around the school. 

 

After the cancellation of a sports event at Chesterton for the Year Sixes they enjoyed an impromptu game of 

rounders at the park. 

 

Sports day planning was completed in Wednesday afternoon's staff meeting and we are keeping our fingers 

crossed that the rain holds off next Tuesday.  We look forwards to seeing all those of you who are able to make 

it.  All the information regarding timings etc of the day is further down this newsletter and was also shared via 

email earlier this week. 

 

The ukelele group once again made for a great start to Wednesday morning at school.  We are looking forward 

to the music concert planned by Ann Taylor next Tuesday evening. 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Sarah Stepney 

 
Pupil Reports Paper copies of pupil reports will be sent home with children on Friday 11th July.  

Families who would like an additional copy sent to an alternative address (eg. separated 

parents) please let the office know by Wednesday 9th July, with the name and address to 

send it to office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk .  Please note we are only able to send copies to 

parents/carers already registered with us. 

 

Year 1 Play Area 

Donations 

Year 1 are looking for new equipment for their outdoor area from September and would 

be grateful of any donations.  Items they are looking for include: 

 

Wooden garage and cars 

Dinosaurs 

Kitchen pots, pans and utensils 

Mud kitchen 

Doll’s pram 

Art easel 

 

Please email office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk with a photo of your donation before you bring 

it in as we have very limited storage space. 

 

Sports Day 

Information 

Tuesday 8th July 2025 - All children should arrive at school at the normal drop off time 

wearing suitable clothing and footwear. Please ensure that your child comes to school 

• with plenty of water 

• with a sunhat 

• with suncream applied 

• wearing a t-shirt in their house colour (Argo in yellow / Beagle in red / Endeavour 

in blue / Victory in green) 
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Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1  

Activities run from 09:30 to 10:30. You are invited to follow your child around each event 

at a safe distance to cheer them on as they complete their sporting activities. Please arrive 

at the School Office at 09:15 to sign in. Parents will need to sign out and leave by the 

School Office at 10:30. 

 

Picnic Lunch 

There will be a whole-school picnic on the school grounds from 12:00 to 12:50. Children 

who have school meals will have a school packed lunch. There will be no hot school 

meals on the day. To attend this, please arrive at the School Office at 11:45 to sign in. 

Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 parents will need to sign out and leave via the School 

Office by 12:55. Key Stage 2 parents may stay on site and are invited to attend the 

afternoon session.  

 

Key Stage 2 

The Key Stage 2 events run from 13:00 to 15:00. You are invited to follow your child 

around each event at a safe distance to cheer them on as they complete their sporting 

activities. Please stay outside if you have attended the picnic. If you arrive for the 

afternoon activities only, please enter the school via the School Office from 12:45 to sign 

in. 

 

End of the day 

Once the activities have finished, children will go back to classes. Parents will need to 

make their way to the KS2 playground and teachers will dismiss children in the usual way. 

Children must be dismissed from class. Please do not take your child directly. 

 

Children are encouraged to wear a t-shirt in their house colour if they are able to: 

Beagle – red, Argo – yellow, Victory – green, Endeavour – blue 

 

Year 5 £5 

Challenge  

This year the children in Year 5 will be taking part in the £5 Challenge. They will be 

given a fiver in groups and challenged to set up a mini business and make a profit.  The sale 

of their products will take place after school on Thursday 17th July. 

 

Photos and 

Mobile Phones 

With Sports Day and other end of term activities taking place we wanted to remind 

parents to be vigilant when taking photos and using mobile phones.  

• Images are for personal use, and should be kept securely and appropriately.   

• Images of other children should not be posted on the internet without agreement 

of the parent/ carer. 

• Within the school buikding you are asked not to use mobile phones at all in an 

area where children are present. 

 

Update from the 

PTA 

 

Summer Fair a success! 

Thank you to everyone who came along and supported the Summer Fair - what an 

amazing afternoon! The playground was buzzing with games, stalls, bouncy castles, face 

painting, henna, food and loads more. It was a brilliant celebration of the Mayfield 

community… and we raised a pretty amazing total for the All Aboard campaign too.  

Find out how much we raised and see some pics from the day at 

fundmayfield.com/news 

We’d love your feedback on the fair - whether it be good or bad - to help us make next 

year even better. Please email us at allaboard@fundmayfield.com 

From bikes to sports gear - thank you, Decathlon! 

A huge shoutout to Decathlon, who helped turn leftover bikes from our Bike Sale into a 

voucher we used to buy some fantastic PE equipment - from extendable hurdles to 
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swimming pool hoops and a badminton kit. Thanks to their support, our kids’ PE 

experience just got even better! 

Find out more about this awesome partnership at fundmayfield.com/news 

Frozen Friday is ON 

Friday 4 July, from 3.15pm outside Y2 

We have had a couple of amazing people sign up to help run Frozen Friday, so we will be 

ON this week - come along and grab a bargain lolly or ice pop. We'll be set up just near 

the Y2 classrooms.  

CASH ONLY - small change preferred please 

Save the dates: 

Non-uniform Day - Friday 18 July 

Next PTA meeting - Tuesday 22 July, 7.30pm, Carpenter's Arms. All welcome! 

  

Dates for the Diary 

Sports Day Tuesday 8th July 

Orchestra and Choir Concert Tuesday 8th July 

Reports Home Friday 11th July 

Non-uniform Day Friday 18th July 

PTA Meeting Tuesday 22nd July – Carpenters’ Arms 

Last day of term Wednesday 23rd July 
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